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As the Christmas and New Year holidays approaching, Bali Provincial Government issued a Circular Letter No. 2021 Year 2020 about 
PCR test requirement to visit Bali during Christmas and New Year 2021 holidays. Domestic travelers that come to Bali by Plane should 
provide Negative SWAB Test Letter with PCR based minimum 2x24 hours before departure. Whereas visitors who travel using private 
vehicles via land and sea transportation must include an antigen-based rapid test valid for 14 (fourteen) days from the date of 
issuance and while still in Bali, they must have a certificate of negative PCR-based swab test results or negative results. the current 
antigen rapid test. 
  
The Provincial Government advises that everyone who carries out activities during the Christmas and New Year 2021 holidays must 
implement health protocols in the form of wearing masks properly, washing hands with soap in running water or using hand 
sanitizers, limiting physical interactions and always maintaining distance, not crowding and limiting activities in public places. In 
addition, the respective circular letter will come into force by December 18th 2020 until January 4th 2021. 
  
Please find attached Bali Provincial Government Circular Letter No. 2020 Year 2021 on PCR test requirement to visit Bali during 
Christmas and New Year 2021 holidays. 

 

 

INFORMATION 

Summarized for IBAI Member 

Bali Provincial Government Circular Letter No 2021 Year 2020 for Domestic Traveler During Christmas and New 
Year Holidays 
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